
To: The Environmental Monitor 

From: DeRosa Environmental Consulting, Inc. 

Date: February 21, 2020 

Re: Notification of filing an NOI for Crystal Pond 

Anticipated date of submission:  March 6, 2020  

 

The proposed project is seeking approval to implement an Aquatic Management Program at 
Crystal Pond in Becket, MA.  This program will concentrate on the reduction and eventual 
control of the excessive aquatic vegetation through the use of USEPA/State registered 
herbicides and algaecides. The proposed project aims to protect the interests of the Wetlands 
Protection Act by impeding eutrophication and improving habitat value. 

 

Reviewing Conservation Commission(s): 

Becket Conservation Commission 
557 Main Street 

Becket, MA 01223 
 

Copies of the NOI may be examined or acquired from the Conservation Commission, or by 
contacting DeRosa Environmental Consulting, Inc., at guvendiren.derosa@gmail.com, or 978-
948-7717, Monday and Friday between 9AM and 4PM. 

See Conservation Commission website for the meeting schedule for exact dates and agendas. 


